
 

 

   

 

 

             

          16th May, 2024 

 

To, 

The Secretary, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

Sub:Non-applicability of Annual Secretarial Compliance Report pursuant to 

Regulation 24A of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, for the financial year ended on 31stMarch,2024 

Ref: JINDAL LEASEFIN LIMITED (ISIN:INE919T01013) (Scrip Code:539947) 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that our Company Jindal Leasefin Limited having 

CIN:L74899DL1994PLC059252 with registered office at 110, Babar Road, New Delhi-

110001, does not fall under the criteria of filing Annual Secretarial Compliance Report. 

In this regard, we respectfully submit that our Company falls under the criteria as specified 

under Regulation 15(2) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 as our paid-up share capital 

amounts to Rs. 3,00,89,000/- (Rupees Three Crores and Eighty Nine Thousand Only) and net 

worth amounts to Rs. 7,96,26,459/- (Rupees Seven Crores Ninety Six Lakhs Twenty Six 

Thousand and Four Hundred Fifty Nine Only) as on 31stMarch, 2023. 

Therefore, compliance as per Regulation 24(A) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 is not applicable to our Company and we are not required to 

submit the Annual Secretarial Compliance Report for the Financial Year ended 31stMarch 2024. 

This is for your information and record. 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 

 

Thank you. 

 

FOR JINDAL LEASEFIN LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shivani Gupta 

Company Secretary 

Membership No. A56157 
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